
TOWN OF NORTH READING

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

TREE HEARING
In accordance with MGL CH 87, Section 3, “Cutting of Public Shade Trees”, the
Town of North Reading Department of Public Works will hold a tree hearing
for the removal of 31 shade trees located in the Anthony Road & Peter Road
neighborhood. The purpose for the removal is to ensure the longevity of
the planned paving of the street and sidewalk in this neighborhood.

The hearing will be held on Thursday, June 6, 2019 at 10:00 am in Room 14,
Town Hall, 235 North Street, North Reading, MA.

Department of Public Works

Patrick Bower PE 5-23-19 NR


